
Head of Homes and Safer Communities
Carmarthenshire County Council
3 Spilman Street,
Carmarthen
SA31 1LE

Dear Sir,

RE: Application to Review a Premises Licence
SANTA CLARA, Bridge Street, St. Clears, Carmarthen, Carmarthenshire, 
SA33 4EE
Application Date  22/06/2020

Further to my original letter of representation dated the 20th of July 2020, I attach 
for your information an email from Mr Richard Pearce, the designated Premises 
supervisor for the above premises, which I believe is relevant to the application.

I intend making reference to the document as part of my representations to the 
Licensing subcommittee.

If you require any further information or assistance, please do not hesitate to 
contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Mr E O R Jones
Licensing Lead
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